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April 16, 2021 

 
Hello everyone. 

 
École Camrose Composite High School will be shifting to remote learning, for all 
students in all grades, for the next two weeks. 

 
 

Yesterday the school division made the decision to move Grade 9 and Grade 12 
students home, due to the increasing challenges in providing adequate instruction 
that have been caused by high absence rates in these groups. 

 
 

We have now received approval from Alberta Education to shift the remaining two 
Grades - Grade 10 and Grade 11 - to remote learning as well. 

 
 

Teachers will reach out to their Grade 10 and 11 students with details about how their 
classes will proceed for the two weeks of Monday, April 19 to Friday, April 30. 

 
 

All students can expect to return to school on Monday, May 3. 

 
 

We realize that some grades and classes will be transitioning to Quarter 4 during this 
time. The school will provide more information on this process in the days to come 
and Quarter 4 teachers will connect with their students next week. 

 
 

We believe this temporary shift will make it possible for quality instruction to 
continue, and for students and staff to remain well. 

 
 

Thank you, once again, for your continued support and understanding during this most 
unusual year. 

 
 
Shane Gau, Principal  
Caroline Simonson, Assistant Principal 
Miles Walsh, Assistant Principal  

Sandra Wills, Assistant Principal 


